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Transcript 

							April 17th 1939


Mr. T. Moran,

[redacted]

A Chara, 

	     You will find enclosed herewith a report of the
Conference of delegates of the Anti-Partition of Ireland
League from Manchester, Liverpool, Glasgow and London
held on Sunday, March 26th at the Russell Hotel, Russell
Square, W.C.1    I am sending a similar report to the other
centres and I hope that you will find that it covers all the 
matters discussed at the Conference.  If you think I have
omitted any item, or misinterpreted any decision, please
let me know as I am preparing a fuller report for the Conferences
proposed to be held on April 23rd next at Manchester.

	     In regard to defining the limits of the zones of 
organisation allotted to each centre, I am seeking the 
assistance of our Chairman, Mr. J.J. Long and Mr. Sean McGrath,
and I shall have something for your consideration on Sunday.

				With best regards.

					Is mise le meas,


					Organising Secretary of the
					Anti-Partition of Ireland League.

